NEW M _XICO ENERGY, MII .ZRALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
BETTY RIVERA February 26, 2002 Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

Texland Petroleum, Inc.
777 Main Street

Suite 3200

Fort Worth, Texas 76102

Attention: Ms. Ann Burdette . /"’

Re: Amendment of Division Order
No. R-11638

Dear Ms. Burdette:;

Reference is made to your request dated February 7, 2002 to relocate the Bowers
“A” Federal Well No. 43, an injection well within the Hobbs Upper Blinebry Cooperative
Waterflood Project, from its originally proposed location 1378 feet from the South line
and 1155 feet from the West line (Unit L) of Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38
East, NMPM, to a new location 1243 feet from the South line and 1015 feet from the
West line (Unit L) of said Section 29. It is our understanding that the loc,avt’~ 10n change is
necessary due to surface considerations. p

&

Pursuant to your request, Texland Petroleum, Inc. is hereby authorized to drill its
Bowers “A” Federal Well No. 43 at a location 1243 feet from the South line and 1015
feet from the West line (Unit L) of Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38 East,
NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico.

Sincerely,

A s otin, b 25—

Lori Wrotenbery
Director

Xc:  OCD-Hobbs
Bureau of Land Management-Carlsbad
Case File-12666
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TEXLAND PETROLEUM, INC.
EXPLORATION AND PRODUCTION
777 MAIN STREET, SUITE 3200
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 78102

AREA 817 338_751

February 7, 2002

David Catanach

New Mexico Oii Conservation Divison
P.O. Box 6429

1220 S. Saint Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

RE: Order No. R-11638
Bowers “A” Federal Well #43
Hobbs: Upper Blinebry -
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear David:

Texland Petroleum-Hobbs, L.L.C. was issued a Waterflood Injection Authority
Order for the Hobbs Upper Blinebry Pool for the drilling of 15 injection wells. These
wells were approved on their locations, as stated in Exhibit “A” to the Order. One of the
wells approved, Bowers “A” Federal Well #43 located, 1378 FSL & 1155 FWL, Unit L.
Sec. 29, T18S, R38E has been found to be too close to a building owned by a business.
Texland requests that the Injection Order be amended to show a new location for this
well to be 1243 FSL & 1015 FWL, Unit L. Sec. 29, T18S, R33E.

If you have any questions or any further information is needed, please contact me

at (817) 336-2751 or via email aburdette@texpetro.com.

Sincerely,
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Ann Burdette
Regulatory Analyst
Vs
v" Cc: NMOCD-District !
Attn: Marie
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240



